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Job Advertisement 
 

The Faculty of Life Sciences: Food, Nutrition and Health at the University of Bayreuth (Campus 

Kulmbach) is inviting applications for a 

 

Student Assistant (m/f/d) position 
 

This role is available from November, 15 to December 23, 2024, requiring a commitment of 20 

hours/week 

 

Your Tasks: 

• Guided support during the laboratory course in Nutrition Physiology (December, 02 – 20, 2024, 

every Monday from 08:00 AM to 01:00 PM and Friday from 08:00 AM to 4:00 PM)  

• General preparatory tasks within the laboratory setting starting in November, 2024 

• Administrative tasks 

 

Your Profile: 

• High intrinsic interest and motivation for Nutrition Physiology 

• Active thinking, structured work and a sense of responsibility 

• Reliability and willingness to work in a team environment 

• Preferably some initial laboratory experiences 

 

We Offer: 

• Insights into research and teaching activities in an interdisciplinary and international environment 

• Compensation according to the applicable rates for student assistants 

• Optionally, the possibility of a bachelor/master thesis in Nutrition Physiology, as well as the 

opportunity for an additional student assistant position in February 2025 
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The application deadline is September 30, 2024. Please send your application with a short motivation 

letter, CV, and any relevant references by email (as a single PDF file) to susanne.mattis@uni-bayreuth.de. 

 

For international students: Please note that your visa / work permit needs to be valid at least until  

December 23, 2024. 

 

Should you have any questions, please contact Dr. Marika Haderer and Susanne Mattis. 
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